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ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSTION

UTILIZATION OF FACILITIES WITHIN THE DbthTMENT OF DEFENSE -
TETTER FLOOM TR MILITARY LIAISCN COMMITIEE

Notc by the Scerotary

1. The attached letter from the Militory Liaison Committee,
in reply to the Commission's letter (LEC 485) of October 18, 1951,

is circulated for the information of *the Commission.

2. The atioched lettery has beon rolorrcd Lo the Divicion

i

of Military Application for appropriante nction.
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This

MILITARY LIAISON COMMITTEE
TO THE
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 1814
WASHINGTON, D. C.

October 31. 1951

Dear Mr. Dean:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter of October 18, 1951.
s you point outb, the Departuent of Defense has indlcated in
previous correupondenpe a desire to do more in the field of
development of prototype atomic weapcns.,

The question of time and optimum uce of personnel and
facilities now available to the Department of Defense development
agencics is of great importance. The sssumption by the Department
of Defense of additional responsibilities for wecapon development
will inevitably interfere to somc extent with other current high
priority projects. Secretary Foster is asking cach of the three
Service Secretaries to review his denartmental facilitiles and to
discuss the extent to which additional atomic weapon tasks might
be undertaken.

The Military Liaison Committee will follow up this subhject
as a matter of priority and will arrange for competent military
representatives to discuss informally and cxchange information
with your representatives on the combined capablilities of the
Atomic Energy Commission and the Department of Defense in the
atomic weapons ficld. It 1s understood that thc study group thus
formed would have no official capacity at this time, but 1t should
scrve to clear the way for formal proposals, after a determinatlon
of policy by the Secretary of Defense has been announced.

Sincerely yours,
/s/ Robert LeBaron

Robert LeBaron
Chairman

Honorable Gordon Decan
Chairman, United States Atomic
Energy Commicsion
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